
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 29 – 7th May 2010 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Positive about Young People – Mr Simms and Miss Mason took three of our pupils to Warwick 
last week for the celebration of work across the county by the ‘Positive about Young People’ team.  
The team are running a number of activities for school children including our Activity Club and the 
mobile skate park days. 
 
Food for Life Cooking Bus –The Cooking Bus has been with us this week teaching adults to 
promote cooking skills to children.  A selection of children from year 2 to 6 have also been able to 
take part in cooking demonstrations on a theme of food from around the world. 
 
Football Tournament  - We took two teams to the St Benedicts 5-a-side football tournament this 
week. The players enjoyed the tournament and both teams played well. Thank you to parents for 
support and transport. 
 
New Baptist Minister – Jamie Cox, the new Minister of Bidford Baptist Church, led our collective 
worship on Wednesday. He told the story of Gideon relating it to one of our favourite hymns ‘Be 
Bold, Be Strong’.  
 
Year 6 SATS – Please remember that Year 6 SATs are being held next week.  Please ensure your 
children have a good nights sleep and breakfast so they can be at their best.   
 
School Lunch Menu  - Your child will have been given a copy of the Warwickshire County Caterers 
summer term menu.  The new menu starts on Monday 17th May.   
 
Sale of School Uniform – There will a sale of second hand school uniform in the hall, before and 
after school, on Monday 17th May. 
 
Tesco for Schools and Clubs Tokens – Sunday is the last day that Tesco will be giving out the 
tokens - please send in your tokens as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Mr B’s Beacon Club Party – Following a day of activities and workshops at school on Friday 14th 
May, Bidford Baptist Church are hosting a party between 5.00 and 6.30pm – all children welcome. 
There will be NO Celebration Collective Worship that day.  The Tennis Club will still be on but will 
be held outside on the courts. 
 
Book of the Week –  Mrs White’s class have been looking at non fiction books about Snails.  They 
have been finding out lots of interesting facts about the creatures. 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



                     
Newsflash 

Friday 7th May 2010 
 

 
“Jump for St. George” Sponsored Bounce 
We will confirm how much this event raised soon, thank you to everyone who has so 
far returned sponsor money.  Please can all outstanding monies be brought to the 
office in an envelope marked “BSA” as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Phoenix Cards  
The next date for ordering is Friday 28th May.  Please have a look at the brochure 
detailing the great value greeting cards and accessories, brochures are available from 
the office or contact Gill Squires on 07773 333378.  
 
www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk 
You can generate free cash donations for our school every time you shop online.  It will 
cost you nothing extra – the online shop pays the donation on your behalf.  You’ll find 
more than 100 different shops at TheGivingMachine including all your favourite high 
street names.  Please tell your family and friends about TheGivingMachine and 
encourage them to register and shop on our behalf! 
 
Dates for your diary 
BSA 50p Fundraising Trail – Join in on Wednesday 23rd June 
“World Cup” Summer Fayre – Friday 9th July 
End of year children’s disco – Thursday 15th July 
 
Rural Cinema 
The Rural Cinema have requested we ask you for your future film suggestions, please 
let your BSA Class Rep know your preferences and we will pass them on. 
 
The next BSA meeting is on Tuesday 11th May, 7.30pm at school - all welcome! 
We will be finalising our plans for the “World Cup” Summer Fayre – if you can’t attend 
the meeting but have any suggestions or can offer any help at this event, we would 
love to hear from you! 
            
Juliette Haerle                                      
07857 823456  
jhaerle@hotmail.co.uk                           
          


